
From: Carol <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>  
Sent: 21 September 2020 12:09 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2020/0669 3 Bradley Court, Chipping BB7 
3LY 
 
FAO Harriet McCartney 
 
Thornley with Wheatley PC has considered this resubmission of application 3/2020/0669 
and no objections have been raised. 
 
Regards 
 
Carol Ansbro 
Clerk to PC 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 

 


